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KENNEDY TRAIL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 


							February 7, 2022



         

Dear Families,

Save your refundable containers!  The grade 6 and 7 students will be holding a bottle drive fundraiser to help pay for the costs of going to Sasamat Outdoor Centre in May where they will get to participate in activities such as kayaking, archery and high ropes courses!

The bottle drive will be held from April 2-April 4, 2025.  Families can bring their bagged refundable bottles, cans, and milk jugs to your child’s classroom outside door on any of the mornings at drop-off time.  The grade 6 and 7s will collect them from there.  

Please ensure that only refundable items are in the bag! 
                         Thank you!  We appreciate your support!

Mrs. Shortridge, Ms. Virk, Mr. Green and all the Grade 6 and 7 students.










image1.jpeg
o e

“ KENNEDIY TRAIL s
&:
’\





